
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that on July 1, 2025, 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall,  
25043 Cedar Avenue, Farmington, Minnesota 55024, the Eureka Township Planning 
Commission will hold a public hearing to solicit public response to a request by Dakota 
Aggregates and Kelly Aggregate Inc., on behalf of property owner Kelly Brosseth, at the 
property generally referred to as the “Brosseth Gravel Pit”, at 23334 Dodd Blvd., Lakeville, 
MN 55044, PID: 13-00800-25-011. The request is for an amendment to the existing mining 
interim use permit, to increase the allowable depth of mining at the property. The 
application states that there are no proposed changes to the mining footprint or operations; 
the request is for additional mining depth only.  
 
If the Planning Commission makes a recommendation regarding the proposed request, the 
Town Board would consider the application at their meeting to be held on July 8, 2025, at 
7:00 p.m. at Town Hall.  
 
The application and all documentation are posted on the Eureka Township website and can 
be obtained by contacting the Town Clerk at (952)  469-3736.  A report evaluating this 
application will be available on Thursday prior to the meeting.  Anyone desiring to be heard 
regarding the proposed application should attend this meeting.  If you are not able to attend, 
you may submit written comments by Tuesday, July 1, 2025, at noon to the Town Clerk 
at:  clerk@eurekamn.gov. 
 

 
Liz Atwater, 
Clerk/Treasurer 
Posted 6.17.2025 

 
Published in the Sun Thisweek and Dakota County Tribune on June 20, 2025 
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